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MINUTES 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE MEETING 

February 16, 2021 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Mr. Glenn Hart, District V, Chairman 

  Mr. Julian Davis, District IV 

Mr. Paul Cain, District III 
 

The Transportation Committee met at 4:30 p.m. in Council Chambers, Oconee Administrative 

Offices, 415 South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC with all members present [Mr. Davis arrived late], 

County Administrator Amanda F. Brock, County Attorney David Root, and Adam Chapman, 

Planning Director present [Katie D. Smith, Clerk to Council, absent].   

 

Staff Present: Mr. Kyle Reid / Assistant Director of Public Works Department 
 

Press  Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, notice of the meeting, date, time, 

place of meeting and agenda were posted on the bulletin board at the County Administrative 

Offices, 415 South Pine Street, Walhalla, SC, and the County Council website 

[www.oconeesc.com/council].  In addition, it was made available [upon request] to the 

newspapers, radio stations, television stations and concerned citizens.  

 

Members of the press present:  Riley Morningstar / The Journal. 
 

Call to Order               

Mr. Hart called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.  
 

Approval of Minutes         
Mr. Cain made a motion, seconded by Mr. Hart, approved 2 – 0 to approve the December 17, 

2019 minutes as presented. 

 

Discussion & Action Regarding the Following Items 
 

Discussion regarding the acceptance of Twin View Dr. – Willow Creek Subdivision 

Mr. Kyle Reid, Assistant Director of Public Works Department, addressed the Committee 

utilizing a PowerPoint presentation [copy filed with backup materials] and gave a brief update. 

 

Mr. Cain made a motion, seconded by Mr. Hart, approved 2 – 0, to refer to full Council 

recommending the acceptance of Twin View Drive (P-3723) into the county road system 

contingent on receiving all required right-of-way. 

 

Discussion regarding the acceptance of Lake Breeze Ln., Quiet Water Way, Baywood Ct., and 

Windy Pines Ln. – Waterside Crossing Subdivision 

Mr. Kyle Reid, Assistant Director of Public Works Department, addressed the Committee 

utilizing a PowerPoint presentation [copy filed with backup materials] and gave a brief update. 

 

Mr. Cain made a motion, seconded by Mr. Hart, approved 2 – 0, to refer to full Council 

recommending the acceptance of Lake Breeze Lane (P-3424), Quiet Water Way (P-3428), 

Baywood Court (P-3529), and Windy Pines Lane (P-3426) into county road system contingent 

on receiving all required right-of-way. 
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Mr. Richard Cottingham, Licensed Professional Engineer, addressed the Committee utilizing a 

handout [copy filed with backup materials] regarding the Waterside Crossing Subdivision. 

 

Mr. Davis arrived during this discussion. 

 

Adjourn:                  
Mr. Cain made a motion to adjourn, approved unanimously at 4:48 p.m. 
     

    

Respectfully Submitted: 
 

 

 

        _____________________________ 

        Katie D. Smith 

Clerk to Council 
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